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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

 
       Monday 9

th

 October 2023 

 

Forest School Sessions in Early Years 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are excited to inform you that we will be starting Forest School sessions with all of our Early Years 

children after half term. 

 

In preparation for this, please can you add a pair of jogging bottoms, a t-shirt, a jumper, spare socks and 

some wellies into your child’s PE bag, after half term. Please also ensure they are coming in with a coat 

each day. The children will be provided with waterproof trousers when required for their Forest School 

sessions. 

 

Each class’ Forest School session will take place on the same day as their PE lesson: 

 

Caterpillars – Monday 

Froglets – Tuesday  

Ducklings – Wednesday 

 

Please be aware that the PE kits will now be coming home each week for washing, and must be returned 

to school ready for the next session. 

 

We would like to ensure every child has the opportunity to fully take part in Forest School. To do so, we 

will be building up a collection of second-hand wellies and would be very grateful for any donations of 

spare pairs. If you would like to bring some in, please can you hand them in to the school office.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss Bridgman 

Early Years and Forest School Lead     
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Poole, Dorset 
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CEO : Mrs Kate Carter BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Ad Astra Infant School Headteacher:  Mrs Clare Tantrum BSc (Hons) PGCE  
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